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Welcome!Welcome!

KaiakoKaiako  

We are so excited to have you join us in Tūī
Tahi for this year!

We look forward to getting to know you,  helping you in

your learning journey and creating lots of memories!

Nau mai haere mai! 

Originally from Palmerston North I

have lived in Hamilton for a few years

now, renovating my first home with my

hubby.

I am passionate about celebrating the

differences each learner brings and

empowering them to be the best version

of themselves. I love being active,

spending time with friends and the

beach. 

Kia ora e te whānau

Ko Lucy toku ingoa 

I am super excited to be your kaiako for

2024. 

I love being outdoors, playing sports,

being with family and friends and

spending time at the beach. 

I look forward to meeting you and

starting the fun adventure we will share

together this year. 



We are lucky to have some amazing kaiako to help support our tamariki with

English language learning, numeracy and literacy learning.

Key Information!Key Information!



Extra information
They will need a lunch box packed with morning tea and lunch

A water bottle

A hat is highly recommended during Terms 1 and 4 

Please apply sunscreen before coming to school in Terms 1 and 4 (we

also have sunscreen available in class)

Parents welcome to join morning whānau time 8:40am-9:00 am and

afternoon 2:15-2:30pm. 

Stationery lists are loaded on

the OfficeMax site
Select our school and select your

child’s learning space and teacher. 

Pop on in and meet us on the 25th. 

Class will be open 1-3pm.

We can’t wait to meet you!

Duck island ice cream truck will be

available for you to purchase a sweet treat!

Please free to contact us
lucy@teaomarama.school.nz
ruby@teaomarama.school.nz

Contact usContact us

COME AND MEET YOURCOME AND MEET YOUR
TEACHERS!TEACHERS!  

https://www.myschool.co.nz/teaomarama

